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“The Spirit of the Lord is on me, 
because he has anointed me to 

proclaim good news to the poor.”

— Luke 4:18, NIV

Pray for Khalessi 
and the 150 children 
registered in northern 
Peru. May they 
experience hope 
and transformation 
through the new 
center.

Pray for the 
Compassion Malawi 
national office. Ask 
God to guide staff as 
they plan to serve more 
children in more areas.

Pray God provides 
Bopha, 2, in Cambodia 
with education 
opportunities so she 
can reach her dad’s 
dream of university 
and freedom from 
poverty.
(Pictured above.)

Pray for new mothers 
like Mya Win in 
Myanmar as they 
learn about healthy 
childcare. Pray for 
wisdom as they raise 
their kids.

Pray for Mrs. Chantou, 
Mrs. Huon and Mrs. 
Sreyra as they lead new 
Compassion centers in 
Cambodia, for wisdom, 
energy and strong 
church partnerships.

Pray for farmers in 
Myanmar, like Ba 
Thel and his family, 
who face financial 
struggles. Pray for 
new opportunities and 
God’s provision.

Pray for Compassion’s 
reach into remote 
areas, bringing care 
to children in jungle, 
tribal, mountain and 
island communities 
worldwide.

Pray for Elita and her 
daughter, Ndaziona, 
2, as they continue 
rebuilding after 
Cyclone Freddy in 
Malawi. Ask for peace, 
provision and strength 
in God.

Pray for Sophia, 1, and 
her family in Zambia, 
for new opportunities 
to come their way 
through the center’s 
support.

 Ask God to multiply 
resources for 
Compassion’s church 
partners in our new 
countries: Myanmar, 
Malawi, Cambodia and 
Zambia. 

Pray that Maria’s twins 
and other children in 
Zambia receive the 
nutritious food they 
need during the food 
crisis. 

Pray that the 1,500 
children now being 
served in Malawi will 
know Jesus’ love and 
receive the care they 
need to thrive.

Pray for the 
Compassion Cambodia 
staff as they step into 
their roles, asking 
for wise leadership, 
strong faith and unity 
in supporting local 
churches.

Pray for guidance and 
favor for Wakapertoo’s 
family on the Thai-
Myanmar border, 
especially for her 
to receive Thai 
citizenship. 

Pray for Cambodian 
families rising from 
poverty: pray for 
transformation, for 
overcoming past 
conflicts and finding 
hope and faith in 
Christ. 

Pray for 6-year-
old Wakapertoo’s 
transition to grade one 
in her new Thai school, 
as she learns to read, 
write and speak Thai.

Pray for 4-year-old 
Ibrahim in Malawi, 
once malnourished, 
for continued health 
and opportunities as he 
grows.
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Pray God will bless 
Tola, Mab and all 
parents working to 
support their families 
in Banteay Meanchay, 
Cambodia, despite 
challenges.
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Pray for an end to the 
drought in Zambia 
and for provision 
and nourishment for 
affected families.

Pray for more teachers 
on the Thai-Myanmar 
border, so kids like 
Nawdalerpaw, 9, 
can continue their 
education.

Pray for strength, 
resources and 
encouragement 
as Pastor Huon in 
Cambodia leads 
outreach efforts, 
serving vulnerable kids 
and families.
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Pray for Compassion 
Malawi staff as they 
train churches in 
sustainable disaster 
response and 
strengthen community 
resilience.

Pray for safe 
communities in 
Myanmar, asking God 
to protect children and 
provide safe places to 
grow and play.

Pray for Compassion 
Zambia to find 
passionate staff for 
their new Compassion 
centers and for God to 
guide them in ministry.
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Pray for Cambodian 
church leaders, 
asking for strength 
and resilience as 
they follow God’s 
calling to serve their 
communities.
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Pray for Compassion’s 
work in Myanmar 
during the civil 
conflict. Ask for 
wisdom, protection 
and unity as centers 
serve vulnerable 
children.

Pray for Grace and 
other caregivers in 
Malawi, that the 
farming techniques 
they learn will bring 
lasting food security.

Pray for strength and 
hope for families like 
Elina’s in New Jim, 
Zambia, as they face 
challenges with food 
and housing.
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Pray for children in 
Cambodia at risk of 
trafficking. Ask God 
to raise protectors and 
advocates to safeguard 
their futures.

Pray the feeding 
program and borehole 
project in Muona, 
Malawi, will be 
sustainable, meeting 
long-term needs 
and blessing the 
community.

Pray for wisdom 
and strength for the 
Compassion Zambia 
nation office staff as 
they serve children and 
communities across 
the nation.
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